
Dear editors and reviewers of World Journal of Clinical Cases,  

I am very glad to hear from you and receive your comments 

about my manuscript. It's a great honor for us that our manuscript 

can be accepted by the journal. Your comments are very 

professional and we all accept it. The article is modified as 

follows according to your comments: 

Comments: 

The course of diagnosis and treatment of lung-specific infections 

takes more than half a year, and serious complications may 

occur, which may threaten the physical and mental health of 

pilots and even lead to grounding, and is a serious threat to the 

combat effectiveness of naval aviation corps. In this manuscript, 

the authors reported interesting cases of tuberculosis and 

cryptococcal pneumonia. The cases are well described and very 

interesting. The manuscript is very well written. After a minor 

editing, it can be accepted for publication. 

This is an interesting case report of tuberculosis and 

cryptococcal pneumonia. The cases reported in this manuscript 

are very interesting, and well discussed. The reviewer 

recommends an acceptance to this manuscript. 

Reply: 



 1. We invited professional language translation agencies to 

professionally polish the language of manuscript, and issued a 

certificate. The article has been revised according to the format 

requirements of your journal. 

 2. provide the original figure documents as “Image File”, and 

prepare and arrange the figures using Powerpoint to ensure that 

all graphs scan be reprocessed by the editor. 

 3. Some non-standard abbreviations and abbreviations have 

been deleted.  

 4 The fund support certificate and the submission review form 

of the author unit were uploaded. 

5. The references were checked according to the requirements 

of the journal. add the PMID and DOI in the reference list. 

provide the PubMed numbers and DOI citation numbers to the 

reference list and list all authors of the references. 

 Thank you again for your help and guidance, I wish you a happy 

work, and wish your journal to achieve greater success. 

Sincerely  

ZENG JIA, DONG JIE. 
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